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February 12, 2016 

 

Welcome Magnet and New Farmington Woods Families! 

 

It is my pleasure to welcome you all to the Farmington Woods IB/PYP Magnet Elementary 

School family as a new magnet student/family! Magnet and transfer notification days are 

always a very exciting day for families, but also for our school. We love our magnet program 

and are so excited to have families choose to join us in our work. Students at 

Farmington Woods IB/PYP are supported in becoming inquirers and thinkers but also in 

becoming internationally minded and developing a global awareness. We have skilled teachers, 

wonderful students and a supportive school community. In 2011, our school was named the 

Top Elementary Magnet School by Magnet Schools of America each year since has received 

recognition from the MSA.  We are committed to continued excellence as we continue to further 

develop and implement our IB/PYP to best educate our students for the 21st Century.   

  

We will be offering an additional magnet information session and tour this spring if you have 

not yet had an opportunity to learn about our IB/PYP magnet program or see our program in 

action in our classrooms. This session is scheduled for Thursday, April 28th at 9:45am. In 

addition, all new families are invited to join us for our New Family picnic on Tuesday, May 3rd   

from 5:30-7:30pm. We will socialize, tour the campus and have time for Q & A and to provide 

all kindergarten families with basic Kindergarten Orientation information. More information 

about this event will be sent closer to the date and will be posted on our school website: 

http://fwes.wcpss.net.   

  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us so that we can assist you in the 

transition to our school: 

 

Winston Pierce, principal (awpierce@wcpss.net)  

Mark Beamish, assistant principal (mbeamish@wcpss.net) 

Elizabeth Plotkin, assistant principal (kshearin@wcpss.net)  

Anna Goodrum, magnet coordinator (agoodrum@wcpss.net)  

Rosanne Nagy, student data and enrollment records (rnagy@wcpss.net)  

  

Welcome again to you all, I look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

Winston Pierce 

 

Winston Pierce 

Principal 
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